
Minutes June 4 2001 

 Lu suggested a posible primary purpose/ traditions sub committee. 

 

Welcome Susan B representing P’ville Hanalei 

 

Bob declared the meeting over as quorum was not meet. After heated discusion Bob left and 

the meeting was held as there is no quorum required by our bylaws. 

 

The secretaries report was read and accepted however Mark brought the schedules last month 

not Tommy. 

 

Steps to Freedom has a new secretary as does Na Wahine Ku Pono, the ladies still need a 

coffee maker. 

 

Mark will order books when Mike returns. 

 

Founders day has aquired a shade canopy, suggests bringing larger dishes. 

 

Diane, Jackie and Susan B are willing to pursue meetings in gated communites, highlighted this 

month were Hale Opio and KEO. Good Luck Ladies 

Diane nominated to Chair the committee vote next month. 

 

Please email me with any questions corrections. 

 


